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Overview 

This bill appropriates money for the summer health care intern program. This 

program is administered by the Minnesota Hospital Association under a contract 

with the Department of Health, and it provides grants to hospitals, nursing 

facilities, and home care providers to pay for half of the cost of employing 

secondary and postsecondary students as summer health care interns. 

Summary 

Section Description 

 Appropriations; summer health care intern program. 

Appropriates $450,000 in fiscal year 2024 and $450,000 in fiscal year 2025 from the 
general fund to the commissioner of health for the summer health care intern 
program. 
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